
Stockbridge  Photography  Club
Photo of the Week

 

This week’s photo is from our recent club trip to the Field of
Light i St Andrew’s Square. Helen Shardlow has captured layers
of different colours in this picture.

The Stockbridge Photography Club is a non-profit photography
club  that  aims  to  operate  in  a  different  way  from  the
traditional photography club mould. They have informal monthly
meetings where they discuss their photos over a cup of coffee
and learn about the month’s theme.

Outside of this, they arrange photowalks and trips to various
locations and landmarks in and around Edinburgh, providing
their members with something interesting to photograph, whilst
always having someone on hand to answer any questions.

Visit their new, resdesigned website for more information.
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